A New 30,000 Gallon Draft Pit for Lowndes County Fire Rescue, Senior Projects Manager, Chad
McLeod, presented the item with Standard Contractors submitting the low bid for $225,329.00. Mr.
McLeod stated the 30,000 gallon drafting pit will be constructed at Lowndes County Fire Rescue
Station 10 Headquarters.

A New Shooting Range Shelter for the Lowndes County Sheriff's Office, Senior Projects
Manager, Chad McLeod, presented the item with Kellerman Construction presenting the low bid in the
amount of $304,252.00. Mr. McLeod stated the Sheriff's Department Shooting Range was approved
in SPLOST VIII. Further, Mr. McLeod stated all grading, foundations and buildings installed would be
included in the contract.

REPORTS - County Manager

County Manager, Paige Dukes, stated this week is National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week
and National Animal Care and Control Appreciation Week. These offices will be recognized for their
service to our community.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Marshall second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the work session at 8:43 a.m.



